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July 10, 2015

Khadija Musa

Resident Representative

UNDP Guyana

42 Brickdam and United Nations Place
Georgetown

Dear Resident Representative,

Letter of Endorsement of the Japan-Caribbean Climate Change Partnership Project

[ write to inform that the Government of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana has endorsed the
version on the Japan-Caribbean Climate Change Partnership Project Document presented under
cover letter from the Resident Representative dated May 7, 2015.

This endorsement signals the expectation that the process to prepare a country-specific project
document will commence shortly.

UNDP GUYANA |

Yours sincerely

|_\> \}J\Q: “—G«'E\—Ql‘u;‘\
Audrey Jardine-Waddell

Director General ag.
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